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CORPORATE GOVERNANCE

The Audit Committee of the Company has reviewed with management the accounting
policies and practices adopted by the Group and discussed financial reporting matters
including the review of the interim financial statements.

The Company has complied throughout the six months ended 31st March, 2001 with the
Code of Best Practice as set out in Appendix 14 of the Rules Governing the Listing of
Securities of The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited.


